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Mingle in the Middle






Fifth Grade Students from Central, Poff and Wyland*



Hampton Middle School



Wednesday, May 3, 2017
6:00-8:00 P.M.


Get acquainted, talk about the middle school, and eat!
Students may be dropped off at the Cafeteria Entrance (at the rear of the building) by 6 p.m. and are required to stay for the entire event unless arrangements have been made ahead of time.  STUDENTS MAY ONLY ATTEND IF THEY RETURN THEIR PERMISSION SLIP PRIOR TO THE DEADLINE.  Pick-up is at 8:00 p.m. at the Cafeteria Entrance and will be supervised by school personnel.  Cell phones are not necessary and are discouraged.  Dress is casual.




*This event is sponsored by the Hampton Township School District and is meant to enhance our students’ transition to middle school.  HTSD students and students who currently attend other elementary schools, but who are registered to attend 6th grade at HMS in 2016-2017 are invited to attend.  If you have any questions, please call 412-486-6000 Ext. 5023 or send an email to kinney@ht-sd.org. 
PLEASE RETURN THIS FORM TO YOUR SCHOOL OFFICE ON OR BEFORE FRIDAY, April 21, 2017.
I will attend the Mingle in the Middle on Wednesday, May 3, 2017, from 6:00-8:00 p.m.

Name: _______________________________________  	Teacher/school: ________________________________
My parent/guardian’s signature: __________________________________________ 
Parent/guardian’s phone (cell, if possible): __________________________________
